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Improvements have been made to the A1056 Killingworth Way in support of Avant 
Homes’ new housing development, Cygnet Park. 
 
Delivered by North Tyneside Council’s strategic partner Capita, the works – which 
got under way in August 2019 – have been completed on time.  
_________________________ 
 
During the past few weeks, the team has surfaced the A1056 Killingworth Way 
(pictured below), including the development’s new access road, and installed 
pedestrian guardrails on the refuge islands.   
 

 



On the southern side of the road, the team has completed the bus lay-by as well as 
installed the lighting columns and infrastructure for the new traffic signals. However, 
the lights will not be in operation until adjustments are made to Weetslade 
roundabout later this year. 
 
We will return when the weather is warmer to complete the landscaping/seeding of 
the verges near the new access road.   
 
We plan to make this e-bulletin the last issue in our regular series of updates. We 
hope you found them informative.  
 
If you have any queries, please email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk or Tel: 0191 643 

6500. 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation during the delivery of this 

project. 
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